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Dear neighbour,  

On 13 December 2024, we advised that we would be replacing the fence along the school 
perimeter at Medowie Public School.  

Work to replace the fence will take place from Monday 3 March 2025 and is expected to be 
completed by Sunday 20 April 2025, depending on weather and site conditions.  

The work will involve removing the existing fence, trimming vegetation where required and 
installing new 2.15 metre security fencing. By installing new fencing, we will provide greater 
safety and security for our students, staff and the wider community.   

Work hours will be from 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturday. No 
work will be done on Sundays or public holidays.   

For the safety of the contractors, please secure your pets and keep them away from the work 
area during the scheduled work times. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community are our highest 
priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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